
National Principal’s Month Resolution 

National Principals Month 

The Brackett ISD Board of Trustees joins the National Association of Elementary School 
Principals, the American Federation of School Administrators, and the National Association of 
Secondary School Principals, working with the U.S. Congress, in recognizing October as 
“National Principals Month”. 

Principals are expected to be educational visionaries, instructional leaders, assessment experts, 
disciplinarians, community builders, public relations experts, budget analysts, facility managers, 
special programs administrators, and guardians of various legal, contractual, and policy 
mandates and initiatives, as well as being entrusted with the education and development of 
young people, our most valuable resource. 

Principals set the academic tone for their schools and work collaboratively with teachers to 
develop and maintain high curriculum standards, develop mission statements, and set 
performance goals and objectives for schools to achieve educational excellence.  They also 
play a vital role in successful implementation of the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA).  

Our district is honored to recognize outstanding school principals Christy Price, Eliza Diaz  and 
Gralin Vinning as leaders who are committed to ensuring that every child has access to a high-
quality education and learning opportunities for all students. 


